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Working at home and at school 

Over the past weeks we have been working to 
develop ways of making sure the education of 
your children continues with minimum disruption. 

We would like to thank all our Madang families 
for the amazing effort they have made to assist 
us in this process and for their support and un-
derstanding of the procedures we have been 
putting in place to match the evolving              
circumstances. 

Please be assured that when schools resume as 
normal our priority will be to completely restore 
our educational programs  and  school events as 
quickly as possible. Things might not be           
occurring in the usual way or at the time       
originally planned. We will be doing our best to 
provide all those experiences which are          
unavailable to us at the moment 

Keeping in touch 

We are now able to send an SMS to the family 
contact listed for each child. The message will 
be immediately identifiable as a message from 
the school. This will now be a method we use to 
contact parents for many reasons.   

In the current situation, this will be the first 
action taken to inform parents of any kind of 
emergency at school. Please let us know if you 
change your phone number so we can make the 
necessary changes and make sure everyone     
receives the necessary information as quickly as 
possible. 

Keeping our schools safe for everyone 

At the current time, and ONLY at the    
current time,  we are asking visiting adults 
to limit their time in the school as much as 
possible. Hopefully we can lift this            
restriction and return to normal as soon as 
possible.  

Children are continuing their hygiene       
practices during the day and the             
department has  provided  additional staff 
who are continuously cleaning the site. 

Life Skills with 
Miss Dannii 




